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Elementary Teacher
Description
Elementary Teacher

Saint Patrick School in McEwen, Tennessee, located just 20 minutes from Dickson,
is seeking elementary school teaching candidates.

Serving 160 students in pre-kindergarten through eighth grade, our ideal candidate
would be an experienced, innovative, and passionate elementary grade teacher
who enthusiastically witnesses to and passes on the Catholic faith to their students.

This person should be willing to work hard to bring the Gospel and learning to life
and to collaborate with our students’ parents, recognizing them as the most
important educators in their child’s life. The ideal candidate would also be a
contributing collaborator among their highly qualified colleagues in a supportive
school environment.

For more details on the positions, please visit our website sps-tn.org.

To apply, please send a letter of introduction and intention to apply for the position
along with your resume to Sister Veronica Marie at svm@sps-tn.org.

Website: sps-tn.org

Email to Apply: svm@sps-tn.org

Hiring organization
St. Patrick School McEwen

Job Location
McEwen, TN

Date posted
March 10, 2025

Valid through
07.10.2025

To apply, please send a letter of
introduction and intention to apply
for the position along with your
resume to Sister Veronica Marie at
svm@sps-tn.org.
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St. Patrick School McEwen Living and Proclaiming the Good News of Jesus Christ,
Welcoming all!
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